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Have your say on Broome skate park 
 
Are you a skateboarder, BMXer or scooter rider? Get along to the Broome Recreation and 
Aquatic Centre skate park on Monday 29 June and let the Shire know what you want from 
Broome’s skate park.  

The Shire is conducting an assessment of the BRAC skate park with Australia’s leading 
skate park designer and builder, Convic,  and wants users’ views on what works and what 
could be improved.  

Shire of Broome staff and Convic representatives will be at the skate park at 3.30pm on 
Monday 29 June to talk with skate park users and other interested people.  

Shire of Broome Manager Community Development, Suzie Haslehurst, said the 
assessment would result in a plan for the ongoing repair and maintenance of the existing 
facility, and a concept plan for minor upgrades and potential expansion of the existing 
park. 

“The community has expressed a desire for a new and improved skate park through 
several consultations including the Broome2040 visioning process, but due to budget 
constraints this is not something Council is planning in the short term,” Ms Haslehurst said.  

“The concept plan will be used to seek additional funding in coming years to carry out 
minor upgrades and potentially expand the existing park to maximise its use until Council 
is in a position to consider building a new skate park.” 
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